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When a tour of the La Crosse marsh was given this past weekend, some with a     conference
being held in town had never seen an urban wetland like the one La  Crosse has. Richard Frost,
a volunteer naturalist with the Myrick Hixon EcoPark  and tour guide explained what some in the
tour learned.

(Click for Audio)

The group from the Northwest Earth Institute Conference were in town at a 3  day get together
at UW-L. They are based out of Portland, Oregon and Washington  state.
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